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WRITTEN QUESTION E-1431/08
by Gary Titley (PSE)
to the Commission

Subject: Extra charges for non-direct debit payment

British Telecom currently charges customers an extra £1.50 per month if they choose not to pay their 
telephone bills by direct debit. Does the Commission agree that this discriminates between categories 
of consumers and as such contravenes EU law?


